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June 3, 2019 
 
Scott Bronson 
Paul Borg Construction 
2007 S. Marshall Blvd 
Chicago, IL 60623 
Emailed to: scott@paulborgconstruction.com 
Phone: 773 523 1111 
 
Subject:  INTENT TO AWARD to Bid #19075 

Job Ordering Contract for Lake County 
 
Dear Scott Bronson: 
 
Paul Borg Construction is hereby awarded a contract for 19075 Job Ordering Contract for Lake County, in the estimated 
amount of $2,000,000 per the terms, conditions, specifications, and drawings of Bid #19075.  This award is contingent 
upon approval by the Lake County Board; our receipt of the required contract security: performance bond and payment 
bond in the amount of 100% of your bid, plus a certificate of insurance as defined in Article 5 and Article 20 of the 
General Conditions as modified by the Supplementary Conditions and Addendums of this bid.  Any hard copies of said 
Notices and Certificates of Insurance shall be provided to:  Lake County Purchasing Division, 18 No. County St. – 9th Fl., 
Waukegan, IL 60085-4350. 
 
In submitting this bid, Paul Borg Construction has agreed that all work performed under this contract shall be in 
accordance with the laws of the State of Illinois, including but not limited to the Illinois Employee Classification Act. In 
addition, this project is subject to wage requirements of the State of Illinois Prevailing Wage Act.  Certified payrolls must 
be submitted with pay requests. 
 
Upon Lake County Board approval, a “Notice to Proceed” letter will be issued to Paul Borg Construction. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with Lake County. 
 
Sincerely, 

    
RuthAnne K. Hall 
Lake County Purchasing Agent  
 
 
 cc: Jeremiah Varco 
 Rodney Worden 
 

18 North County Street – 9th Floor 
Waukegan, Illinois 60085-4355 
Phone 847 377-2992 
Fax 847 984-5889 
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